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August 08, 2014 
 
HONORABLE JUDITH T. WON PAT, Ed. D.  
Speaker gi I Mina’Trentai Dos Na Liheslaturan Guåhan 
155 Hesler Place 
Hagåtña, Guåhan 96910 
 
 

Ref:   Department of Public Health and Social Service’s federal grant application for PPHF 2014 
Immunization Capacity Building Assistance for Infrastructure Enhancements 

 
Hafa Adai Madam Speaker, 
 

This letter is to respectfully notify you the Guam State Clearinghouse (GSC) has received a federal grant 
application from the Department of Public Health & Social Services (DPHSS). The GSC has accepted 
the application, assigned the State Application Identifier (SAI) 17008141163N and has initiated the 
process for an area wide review. An abstract of the project is provided below. 

Grantor:        Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
  
Grant Title/  PPHF 2014 Immunization Capacity Building Assistance for 

Infrastructure Enhancements 
Project Title:   
  
Details:      Funding from this grant will be used towards ensuring that all Guam healthcare 

providers with Electronic Health Record (EHR) systems and other Immunizers 
are able to exchange and/or submit immunization information. DPHSS proposes 
to conduct and inventory system, review contracts for Provider EHR, establish an 
EHR infrastructure, establish a data use, provide an early adopter incentive, and 
provide technical support. Funding will also go towards paying out personnel and 
benefits, travel, supplies, and contractual costs. A total of  $480,385 will be for 
indirect charges.   

 Start Date:    09/01/2014  End Date: 08/31/2016 
  

Federal Grant:    $ 1,164,413 
 
GSC conducts area wide reviews and solicits comments through electronic communication and this 
notice is sent to you as a part of the review process. A digital copy of the grant proposal is attached for 
your perusal. Please submit any comments you may have pertaining to this proposal to Trinajae M. 
Apatang by   August 22, 2014, via email at trinajae.apatang@guam.gov. 
 
Dangkolo Na Si Yu’os Ma’åse’, 
 
 
Kate G. Baltazar 
Administrator 
Cc: File 

EDDIE BAZA CALVO 
I Maga’låhen Guahan 
 
RAYMOND S. TENORIO 
I Segundu Na Maga’låhen Guahan
 
Kate G. Baltazar 
Administrator 





















































































 


